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UBC 

E association of university and college employees 
OALl 

Robert Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

June 30, 1982 

As per Article 7.03 (b) the Union requests l eaves of absence 
for the following: 
Helen Glavina 
Suzan Zagar 

Legal Clinic 
Woodward Library 

Friday, July 9/82 
Friday, July 9/82 
Wednesday, July 7/82 
Thursday, Ju l y 8/82 

8:30-5:00 pm. 
8:00-5:15 pm. 
8:00-5:15 pm. 
8:00-5:15 pm. 

Please . do not discontinue these employees' salaries. 

cc: as above 
Erik deBruijn 
Paul Ayt:iss 

Yours truly, 

Patricia House · 
Secretary-Treasurer 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


